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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 16, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Thurs. 5/17  Attention all returning and new ASB members: There is a mandatory meeting 

tomorrow after school in Room 347, Mr. Hardy's room.  This meeting is about 

next year and this summer, so please be there and be prompt! 

Wed. 5/16  If you are interested in joining the girls’ or boys’ golf team for next season, 

please come talk to Coach Moreno in Room 402 at break today. 

Fri. 5/18  Attention seniors:  You will be turning in all of your textbooks tomorrow 

through your English class only.  Please make sure you bring all of your 

textbooks with you tomorrow.  Chromebooks will be returned on Tuesday, 

May 29
th

 from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  This applies only to seniors.  Return all 

your textbooks, through your English class, tomorrow. 

Thurs. 5/17  Do you need some bling for your lanyard?  Look no further!  GSA is selling a 

variety of 1-inch buttons for you to show your support for the LGBTQ 

community.  The pins are $2.00 each or two for $3.00 and will be on sale at 

break and lunch in front of the theatron.  Get yours while supplies last! 

Wed. 5/16  Attention all seniors:  If you purchased a yearbook, it will be available for pick 

up today.  Seniors with an ASB card can pick their yearbook up at break.  All 

other seniors will be able to pick theirs up at lunch.  Remember, if you have 

outstanding fines, detentions, or Saturday schools, you will not be able to pick 

up your yearbook until the last day of school.  Make sure you have your I.D. 

card when you come to pick up your yearbook.  Juniors can pick up their 

yearbooks starting tomorrow with those who have ASB cards picking theirs up 

at break and all others picking theirs up at lunch.  Sophomores and freshmen, 

we will let you know when you can pick up your yearbooks in tomorrow’s 

announcements. 
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